
COVID-19 has disrupted our lives for more than 8 months. The pandemic has taken a serious toll—
personally, economically, psychologically. Public compliance with restrictive measures has pushed 
down infection rates. However, we must continue to protect those at risk.

The National Framework for Living with COVID-19

December & Christmas 
Arrangements
1st December: Ireland will move to Level 3, with some variations

4th December: Restaurants will reopen

18th December—6th January: We may have visitors in our homes from up to two other households 
and we may travel beyond our county.

 

From Tuesday 1st December 
Level 3 (with some variations) applies from Tuesday 1st December into January.  
There will be additional special measures for Christmas. 

For full details of Level 3 and special arrangements  
for Christmas, go to gov.ie/SafeChristmas

Shops  
will reopen.

Cafes, Restaurants, 
and Pubs operating as 
restaurants will reopen  
on 4 December with  
tables of max. 6 persons.

Museums,  
Galleries &  
Libraries  
will reopen.

Travel within county 
boundaries will  
be permitted.

Personal services,  
including hairdressers,  
will reopen.

Attendance at 
religious services will 
be permitted with 
protective measures 
in place.

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun

30 Dec 1 2 3 4 5 6

7 8 9 10 11 12 13

14 15 16 17 18 19 20

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30 31 Jan 1 2 3

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

We may have visitors in 
our homes from up to two 
other households. 

We can travel outside  
our own county.

Special  
Arrangements  
for Christmas
18 December— 
6 January

Plan ahead 
 

Every contact 
counts – limit the 
numbers you meet

Remember, 
meeting outdoors 
is safer than 
indoors

Keep gatherings 
small if meeting 
indoors and make 
sure the space is 
well ventilated

Wear a face-
covering  
as advised. 

Let’s stay safe this Christmas. 
This is what we are asked to do:

Public health requires that social and family gatherings (indoor or outdoor) should not resume, except over the Christmas period.


